Iy

Mr, J. L. Fusselman

Trigood 0il Company
P, 0. Box 1689

Casper, Wyoming
Dear Mr, Fusselman:

Yesterday we sent you an approved copy of your Notice
of Intention to Drill #2 Dillinger, NEi 10-7N-54W, in Pawnee
Creek Field, Logan County, Coloradec.

On checking the location we found that the footage
given did not comply with regulations, and Mr, Volk ealled
you and advised that the location as given could not be
approved by the Commission,.

Will you therefore please return the spproved copy
of the Notice which we forwarded to you.

Sinecerely yours,

BEST IMAGE
AVAILABLE Director.



